
District-Wide Consultation Committee Meeting 

(DWCC) 

Minutes for Wednesday, January 10, 2018 

 

The District-Wide Consultation Committee (DWCC) met on Wednesday January 10, 2018 at 4:30 

p.m., in the Jefferson Room at One AISD Center.  The following committee members attended 

Opal Mobbs, Clay Johnson, Linda White, Stephanie Hammer, Roger Thomas, Tom Tomaras, 

Hailey Lew, Jessica Melson, Elizabeth Wagstaff, Tracy Howle, Joe Alcorta, Phil Ashby, Dr. Young, 

Dr. Barton and Summer Cox.  Also present was Christy Young and Kimberly Brumley.  Members 

absent were Steven Shinkle, Shelly Reed, Mike Richins, Candace Kennemer, and Charlie Thyne. 

Mr. Thomas welcomed the DWCC Committee. 

Dr. Young thanked everyone for coming.  He talked about different things that are happening 

around the district.  

Cheryl Cunningham talked to the committee about the District of Innovation Committee.  The 

first meeting for the committee was December 14.   The District of Innovation Committee is 

made up of 34 members.  There are 26 teachers, 5 parents and 3 administrators.  The following 

meetings are scheduled for January 11, January 25, and February 8, 2018.   

Dr. Barton had two handouts regarding the District Improvement Plan.  One is a review for the 

District Improvement Plan and the second one explains step by step instructions to go online 

and review the plans.  She has asked the committee to look over the questions and circle which 

questions they would like answered.   

Next meeting is scheduled for February 7, 2018 in the Jefferson Room. 

Meeting Adjourned at 5:31 p.m. 

 

Summer Cox, Secretary 
DWCC Committee 
   

 


